THIS WEEK AT THE CENTER FOR
ETHICS*

Friday, April 8, 2010

Presentation

®  Dr. Kimberly Robertello presented at the 31st annual meeting of the Society of Behavioral Medicine in Seattle,
WA, April 8, 2010. The presentation was based on research that she and Dr. Stoll did together in 2008. Dr.
Robertello is Dr. Stoll’s 16" completed doctoral student.

Sports Illustrated Interview
®  Dr. Stoll was interviewed by Sports Illustrated on the ethics of breast reduction surgery for women athletes.

HBVCI

®  Chestnut Hill College in Philadelphia, Northern Michigan University and Cornerstone University, Grand
Rapids, Michigan, and a student from Ireland in recreation requested to use the Hahm-Beller in a research study.

CEUs
®  Two new students enrolled in Sport Servant Leadership Continuing Education Units. The Center offers 30
hours of continuing education in coaching education for servant leadership. Coaches often enroll to pick up
required CEUs for their state certification.
IRB

® Dr. Stoll as a member of the University of Idaho Institutional Review Board reviewed a research project for
approval by IRB.

Beller wins Honors Faculty Award
®  Dr. Beller won faculty mentor award from the Honors Program at WSU for her mentoring of an honors student,
Emily Cox.
Up Coming Events
®  Dr. Stoll has been invited by Phi Kappa Phi to attend the national convention in August of 2010, all expenses

paid, to represent the University of Idaho Chapter as an outstanding chapter of merit. Dr. Stoll is president of
Phi Kappa Phi, Chapter 79.

®  Dr. Stoll and Dr. Van Mullem, Dr. Stoll’s 17" finished doctoral student who is an assistant professor at St.
Cloud University, are scheduled to present at the 2010 North American Society for Sport Management in May
in Tampa, FL. Dr. VanMullem is also presenting on using online blogs to enhance classroom discussion.



